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November 17, 2011 
      
 
Donald Moschkau 
410 Maple Street 
St. Paul, MN 55106 
 
VIA EMAIL:  dmoschk1@fairview.org 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 410 Maple Street 
 
Dear Mr. Moschkau: 
 
This is to confirm that on November 8, 2011, at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny the appeal and grant an 
extension for one month to clean up the debris and until June 30, 2012 for whoever is 
responsible to repair the retaining wall under permit. 
 
I have attached the minutes from the hearing for your record. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, December 7, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to contest further. 
 
If you have further questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Steve Magner (email w/ attachment) 
 Paula Seeley (email w/ attachment) 
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